
 

 

19 July 2022 

Northern Star (Power) Pty Ltd  

Surrender of electricity distribution licence EDL4 and electricity retail 
licence ERL9 

Northern Star (Power) Pty Ltd has notified the Economic Regulation Authority of its intention to 
surrender its electricity distribution licence EDL4 and electricity retail licence ERL9.  

The ERA granted EDL4 and ERL9 to Newmont Power Pty Ltd on 30 June 2006 to operate a 
distribution system in the Goldfields region for the purpose of selling electricity to its sole customer, 
Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines Pty Ltd. 

In February 2021, Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines became a wholly owned subsidiary of 
Northern Star. In December 2021, Northern Star purchased the distribution system from Newmont 
Power that supplies Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines.1 As Northern Star is now self-supplying 
electricity, it does not need a distribution or retail licence under the Electricity Industry Act 2004.  

The surrender of the licences will take effect when the ERA publishes a notice of the surrender in 
the Western Australian Government Gazette. The ERA will do this as soon as practicable.  

Further information 

General enquiries 

Alex Kroon 
Ph: 08 6557 7989 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  On 24 December 2021, EDL4 and ERL9 were amended to change the name of the licensee from Newmont Power 

to Northern Star. 
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